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Barry and bingo at St Winifreds Care Home

Singer Barry Goss
We had a visit from Barry on Friday 29 July and our ladies and gents here at at St Winifreds Care Home had a great time

singing along to some classic 60s songs.

We even had some of our residents' relatives joining in who said that they really enjoyed themselves, and it was lovely to see our

residents having so much fun!
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Picture bingo
We played 'Sightseeing Picture Bingo' on Tuesday 2 August. While playing the games, our residents discussed several of the places on

the bingo cards that they have been to.

Our French resident Simone told them all not to bother with the Eiffel Tower as it was "nothing special" and other residents who had

visited said it was "lovely to visit!"
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Beauty is in the eye of the beholder!

 

 


